
  **Investor Insight** 

 

Global Stanadyne executives visit Jacksonville plant for review and to develop action plans for 

implementing the Stanadyne Production System in their regions. 

 

 

**Investor Insight** is a communication designed solely for Investor Members of  

Jacksonville Onslow Economic Development.  

Accelerated Implementation of the Stanadyne Production System Enables Executive 

 visit in Jacksonville 

Last week, representatives from global Stanadyne operations visited Matt Minielly, Jacksonville Plant Manager (pictured 
above far left).  The Corporate representatives were Dave Vanderford, Managing Director, Americas and Vice President, 
Global Supply Chain; Steve Langin, Chief Financial Officer; Dave Galuska, Chief Executive Officer; John Pinson, Chief Technol-
ogy Officer and President; Titus Iwaszkiewicz, Vice President, Global Engineering; Jacquie Boyer, Vice President, Global Sales 
and Marketing; Mark Houston, Vice President, Financial Planning and Analysis. 
 
Jacksonville is the first Stanadyne plant to implement the Stanadyne Production System and executives from all Stanadyne 
facilities attended a 4-day workshop to learn about the process Jacksonville went through.  The Stanadyne Production Sys-
tem takes elements from the quality systems of world renowned manufacturers and each Stanadyne Manufacturing loca-
tion will be implementing the system by the end of 2017. This global system will give us the common language necessary to 
ensure a standard of quality at all Stanadyne locations and will be audited internally on a 5-level grading system.  
 

“Companies like General Motors, United Technology, Toyota, BMW – they all have advanced quality systems,” says Dave 
Galuska, Stanadyne CEO, “and we’ve taken the best of those and embedded them into the Stanadyne Production System.”   

JOED would like to thank Marine Chevrolet for providing Stanadyne the Corvette pictured above for display during their 
visit. 


